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Lawana Clark

From: Cris Marchionne <cmarchionne@pccsny.org>

Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 12:31 PM

To: Lawana Clark

Subject: donation support

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Hello Lawana 

  

Over the years Empire State Bank has supported Person Centered Care Services, Inc with contributions and donations 

which have contributed and supported our mission to ensure the health, welfare and safety of children and adults with 

intellectual and developmental disabilities. Most of the people we support are from low to moderate income 

households and they do rely on government subsidy programs, social service supports and Direct Support Professionals 

who support them each and every day in their home and in their community, many need 24 hour support. As an 

organization who relies on government funding to ensure supports are available we rely on donations and support from 

our community partners such as Empire State Bank to fill in the gaps of funding. Thank you to Phil Guarnieri and Jeanne 

Sarno who have been there for us, cheering us on, making generous contributions and lending their support to help 

build a community of equity and belonging. 

  

  

stay safe out there,  

  

cRis marchioNNe, MA 

founder/executive director 

Person Centered Care Services 

150 Granite Ave. SI, NY 10303 

P: (718) 370.1088 Ext 216 

www.pccsny.org 

 
“We are a not for profit organization creating social change within communities by supporting people with disabilities 

on their search for identity and acceptance.”  

  

*******IMPORTANT NOTICE : This message and any attachments are solely for the intended recipient and may contain 

confidential information which is, or may be, legally privileged or otherwise protected by law from further disclosure. If 

you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, use, or distribution of the information included in this e-mail 

and any attachments is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender by reply e-

mail and immediately and permanently delete this e-mail and any attachments. “We are a not for profit organization 

creating social change within communities by supporting people with disabilities on their search for identity and 

acceptance.” This email is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain confidential and/or legally 

privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, review, re-

transmission, dissemination, distribution, reproduction or any action taken in reliance upon this communication is 

strictly prohibited. If you receive this transmission in error, please contact the sender and delete the information from 

any computer. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect 

the views of the company.  


